Exactly a year from today we'll be able to fill in the
blanks on this number to reveal how much we've raised
in our 2025 Festival.

The numbers are looking good so far — were past the £2m milestone,
so we're almost, but not quite, up to our £2.25m target.

September 13th 2025 will be our Festival Finale celebration dinner at
the Epic Cente at the Lincolnshire Showground. So what would |
urge you to do now?

Lodges and Chapters: if you have charity funds available and would
like to formally present them at Provincial Grand Lodge in May, alert
the Provincial office before the end of November. All we need for

now is an ‘in principle’' commitment; we can confirm the details later.

Individuals: Make the most of entertainment opportunities in the
months ahead; every time you get involved, you're boosting the
Festival total, helping us to help the MCF help someone in need of
support. One day it could be a friend in your own lodge,

or even you!
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Dave Wheeler
2020-2025 Provincial Grand Master & Grand Superintendent



